
 

 

 

 

 

July 31, 2020 

Lake and McHenry Counties United Against Resurgence of 
COVID-19 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Facebook Live Q&A 

Do you have questions about the North Suburban Region and what it means 
for our communities? Join McHenry County Department of Health 
Administrator, Melissa Adamson, and Lake County Health Department 
Executive Director, Mark Pfister, for a live Q&A on Facebook! Join the 
discussion on Friday, August 7 at 1:30 p.m. 


